Dear Editor ________________________

Efforts to implement sustainable forest management practices by the U.S. Forest Service and timber producers have been greatly hampered for nearly a decade by an unending barrage of lawsuits, regulations, and overzealous single-interest groups who do not take the time to understand how responsible, ongoing timber harvesting can help us restore and sustain our 740 million acres of U.S. forest lands. In addition, vital funding for sustainable forest management has been diverted to address this proliferation of administrative regulations and to fight more frequent and larger forest fires. As a result, we are not harvesting enough timber to maintain the healthy, sustainable forests we all want. 

Supporting increased timber harvesting based on sound forest management practices can:

•
save jobs and increase jobs in the forest products industry, 

•
provide desperately needed revenue for local school districts and county governments, 

•
reduce the frequency and severity of uncontrollable  forest fires, and 

•
help control insect infestations that are destroying our trees at an alarming rate all over the country.   

Contact your elected officials and ask them to support sound forest management practices and responsible timber harvest policies. Ask them to streamline regulations so that our professional foresters can spend more of their time in the forests-- managing this precious resource for the benefit of all Americans. 

When logging operations and sawmills are allowed to harvest timber according to sound forestry management practices, our forests--and our economy--will thrive again.  
